

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS

INSPECTOR GENERAL
WASHINGTON DC 20420

SEP 12 2014

The Honorable Mike Coffman Chairman, Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations Committee on Veterans' Affairs U.S. House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

This is in response to your August 27, 2014, letter requesting information about the Office of Inspector General's criminal investigations at 93 VA facilities regarding allegations of scheduling manipulation.

Currently, 17 cases have been declined for prosecution by the responsible Office of the United States Attorney. No declinations were transmitted via formal letter but that is not unusual. Your letter requested the names of the Assistant United States Attorneys who made the declinations. The Department of Justice has requested that you contact them for this information. Please contact Office of Legislative Affairs, U.S. Department of Justice, at (202) 514-2141.

Sincerely,

Acting Inspector General